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PART X

CHALLENGE INSPECTIONS PURSUANT TO ARTICLE IX
A. DESIGNATION AND SELECTION OF INSPECTORS AND INSPECTION ASSISTANTS

Challenge inspections pursuant to Article IX shall only be performed by 
inspectors and inspection assistants especially designated for this function. 
In order to designate inspectors and inspection assistants for challenge 
inspections pursuant to Article IX, the Director-General shall, by selecting 
inspectors and inspection assistants from among the inspectors and inspection 
assistants for routine inspection activities, establish a list of proposed 
inspectors and inspection assistants. It shall comprise a sufficiently large 
number of inspectors and inspection assistants having the necessary 
gualification, experience, skill and training, to allow for flexibility in the 
selection of the inspectors, taking into account their availability, and the 
need for rotation. Due regard shall be paid also to the importance of 
selecting inspectors and inspection assistants on as wide a geographical basis 
as possible. The designation of inspectors and inspection assistants shall 
follow the procedures provided for under Part II, Section A, of this Annex.

1.

2. The Director-General shall determine the sise of the inspection team and 
select its members taking into account the circumstances of a particular 
reguest. The size of the inspection team shall be kept to a minimum necessary 
for the proper fulfilment of the inspection mandate. No national of the 
requesting State Party or the inspected State Party shall be a member of the 
inspection team.

B. PRE-INSPECTION ACTIVITIES
3. Before submitting the inspection request for a challenge inspection, the 
State Party may seek confirmation from the Director-General that the Technical 
Secretariat is in a position to take immediate action on the request. If the 
Director-General cannot provide such confirmation immediately, he shall do so 
at the earliest opportunity, in keeping with the order of requests for 
confirmation. He shall also keep the State Party informed of when it is 
likely that immediate action can be taken. Should the Director-General reach 
the conclusion that timely action on requests can no longer be taken, he may 
ask the Executive Council to take appropriate action to improve the situation 
in the future.
Notification

4. The inspection request for a challenge inspection to be submitted to the 
Executive Council and the Director-General shall contain at least the 
following information:

(a) The State Party to be inspected and, if applicable, the Host State;


